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                                            14TH February 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 trip to ‘Plantasia’ in Swansea. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on Monday the 28th February your child will be taking part in an 
educational school visit to Plantasia in Swansea in order to begin our new topic ‘Africa’. Buses to the 
venue will leave promptly from the school in the morning therefore please ensure sure that your child 
is in school by 9am. If your child is late they may have to be educated in another year group for the 
day. 
 
As Plantasia has a number of different tropical atmospheres, school uniform should be worn along 
with a coat and sensible footwear. 
 
The school will fully subsidise the trip therefore there is no cost to parents. You will need to provide 
your child with a packed lunch unless your child is eligible for a free school meal, in which case a 
packed lunch will be provided unless you advise otherwise. Packed lunches will not be provided to 
pupils ineligible for free school meals. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this exciting visit which we hope our pupils will find both 
stimulating and rewarding. 
 
Regards,  
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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